
REMEMBERING

Derek Eden Rolph
October 10, 1930 - July 10, 2013

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Lyall & Colleen Riddell

Relation: Friend

Wè were so sorry to hear of Derek's passing, but we understand that he has not been well for some

time.  We send our sympathy to you, Betty, and the rest of the family. Lyall has been reminiscing

about all the good times we shared at the Legion and, of course, bowling.

Cherish the memories!!!!!!

Tribute from Jane Arden

Relation: Heritage Village resident

Bette and Family,

Sorry to hear of your loss.  I enjoyed my jokings with Derek, will miss that twinkle in his eyes!

Jane (daughter of the late Ray West of Heritage Village).

Tribute from Jim Groves

Relation: Friend

My deepest sympathy, Bette.  So sorry to hear about Derek.  I am glad we were able to reconnect

after so many years.


